
 
 
 
 
The Luminosa String Orchestra, Galway, is currently accepting applications for tutti violin, 
viola, cello and double bass, to form a panel of substitute players to cover a project based 
programme. The Luminosa String Orchestra is a professional string orchestra. All 
performances and rehearsals will take place in Galway city. 
 
Successful applicants will be employed on a freelance basis for concerts throughout the year 
when needed. 
 
Please send a cover letter to lucy@luminosa.ie including a c.v. with details of your experience, 
including solo, ensemble and orchestral, musical qualifications, musical training, institutions 
and teachers. Closing date for applications Friday 24th January 2020. 
 
Auditions will take place on February 1st 2020 at NUI Galway and you will be notified of 
audition time and place if your application is successful. 
 
For further information, instructions and links to apply. please see our website 
www.luminosa.ie/auditions 
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